
A Special meeting of the Town Council of the Town of Williamsport was held at 6:00 p.m. on 
Thursday, July 12, 2018 at the Town Hall with the following officers present – Dave Banta, 
Council President and Council member Traci Latoz. Also present were Bill Lucas, Clerk-
Treasurer and Nancy Litzenberger, Town Attorney, Kevin Strickler, Jim Lanham, and Dave 
Baker. 
 
 
Dave Banta called the meeting to order.  
 
The purpose of this special meeting is to discuss an unsafe building in the Town of 
Williamsport which belongs to April Nowicki. April Nowicki was to let the Council know 
what she has been doing to improve the building and why the Council should not proceed with 
the removal of it. April did not attend tonight’s meeting. 
 
Traci Latoz stated that she had spoken with Adult Protective Services about April 
understanding what she could do. Traci Latoz has a letter about April Nowicki and services 
that could help. Traci stated she would like to work with Adult Protective Services to make 
sure April knows and understands what is necessary for her to do to the building to avoid the 
Town removing it.   
 
Nancy Litzenberger said she sees no reason not to wait a few more weeks. Dave Banta said we 
will need to set up another hearing date for this matter.  
 
 
  

With no further business to come before the Council, the meeting was adjourned. 
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